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TO: Mayor and Common Council

FROM: Board of Public Works

SUBJECT: 2019 Audio Video Upgrade for Council Chambers
WO0-19-13

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the June 12, 2019 Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to receive e-bids for 2019
Audio Video Upgrade for Council Chambers, Project WO-19-13. City Clerk reported having received one
(1) e-bid. Same was opened and accepted online through Quest, and is as follows:
Bidder Bid Bond Amount

Camera Corner Connecting Point Bid Bond $48,915.89

“Moved by Finance Director/Treasurer Steve Corbeille, seconded by Alderperson Jim Brey, and
unanimously carried to refer the bids to the Director of Public Infrastructure for tabulation and

recommendation. Ayes, 7. Nays, none.”

Very Truly Yours,

Qbead Y froe

DEBORAH NEUSER
Secretary Board of Public Works

Deborah Neuser, CMC, City Clerk
CITY HALL - 900 Quay Street - Manitowoc, WI 54220-4543
Phone (920) 686-6950 - Fax (920) 686-6959 - dneuser@manitowoc.org



